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2016 Gala for Life  
ñBuilding a Culture of Lifeò 

Featuring  

Keynote Speaker Lila Rose  

Guest of Honor  

The Most Reverend Felipe Estevez,  

Bishop of the Diocese of St. Augustine  

Thursday, April 21, 2016  

Hyatt Regency Riverfront Hotel  

5:30 p.m. Cocktail Social, 6:30 p.m. Dinner 

¢Ƙƛǎ ŜǾŜƴǘ ƛǎ ōȅ ǊŜǎŜǊǾŀǝƻƴ ƻƴƭȅ 

To register, please visit our website: www.whcjax.org, or call 904.398.5143. There is no 
cost to attend, however an opportunity will be offered to make a financial gift that will 
support our ministry.  

Celebrate “Building a Culture of Life” at our 2016 Gala for Life fundraiser, being held on 
Thursday, April 21. Our keynote speaker is Lila Rose, an internationally-recognized pro-
life warrior. Lila is the founder and president of Live Action, a news media nonprofit dedi-
cated to ending abortion. Lila leads undercover investigations into America’s most noto-
rious abortion facilities, and works tirelessly at changing hearts and minds about abor-
tion. She also oversees the largest pro-life social media platform on the web.  
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University Blvd.  

4209 University Blvd. South 

Jacksonville, FL 32216 

904.398.5143 

Samuel Wells 

3599 University Blvd. South 

Jacksonville, FL 32216 

904.374.5188 

Beaches 

1903 North 3rd Street 

Jacksonville Beach, FL 32250 

904.249.8644 

Women’s Help Center Locations 

Have you ever given thought to volunteering with the  

Women’s Help Center? Many opportunities are available, 

and training is provided! Call us for information. flchoose-life.org 

[ƛƭŀ wƻǎŜ 

Not long ago, a homeless man approached a sidewalk counselor who was praying in front of a 
Jacksonville abortion clinic. The man handed the counselor an envelope and said, “This is for the 
babies”. The counselor brought the envelope to Women’s Help Center. Inside the envelope were 
a few coins and a piece of candy. How beautiful a gift: that this man, poor and homeless, would 
give so much of what he had to help the innocent preborn. This puts us in mind of the story of the 
Widow’s Offering in the Book of Mark: 

“Jesus sat down opposite the place where the offerings were put and watched the crowd putting their money into the tem-
ple treasury. Many rich people put in large sums. A poor widow came and put in two small coins, worth a few cents. Calling 
his disciples to him, Jesus said, ‘Amen, I say to you, this poor widow put in more than all the other contributors to the treas-
ury. They all gave out of their wealth; but she, out of her poverty, has contributed all she had, her whole livelihood.’” aŀǊƪ мнΥ 
пм-пп   Thank you to all of our donors, who give so selflessly, for the babies.  

 

For the Babies 

 A big thank you to the many local churches, groups and individuals who have made donations 

over the past several months to our Angel Closet at both the University and Beaches locations. 

It is nearly impossible to list everyone by name as there are so many people who have 

dropped by with diapers, clothing and other baby items. Along with everyone at Women’s 

Help Center, the mothers in our community sincerely appreciate your loving care for their 

babies and children! We accept new and gently used infant clothing from birth through 24 

months, and we are always in need of diapers, especially sizes 4, 5 and 6. 

Thank You! 
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Mission Statement  

¢ƘǊƻǳƎƘ DƻŘΩǎ ƘŜƭǇ ŀƴŘ ƎǳƛŘŀƴŎŜΣ ǘƘŜ  

²ƻƳŜƴΩǎ IŜƭǇ /ŜƴǘŜǊ ƛƴƅǳŜƴŎŜǎ ǘƘŜ ŎǳƭǘǳǊŜ  

ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ōȅ ǇǊƻƳƻǝƴƎ ǘƘŜ ōŜǎǘ  

ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘ ƻŦ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ όōƻǘƘ ōƻǊƴ ŀƴŘ ǳƴōƻǊƴύΣ ǿƻƳŜƴ 

ŀƴŘ ŦŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ ǎƻ ǘƘŜȅ Ŏŀƴ ǎǘǊƛǾŜ ǘƻǿŀǊŘ ǘƘŜ ǇƻǘŜƴǝŀƭ 

ŜƴŘƻǿŜŘ ǘƻ ŜŀŎƘ ƛƴŘƛǾƛŘǳŀƭ  

ōȅ DƻŘΦ 

Visit us at: 

www.whcjax.org 

In Memory Of 

E.A.Farias  

Mary Elizabeth Knox 

Rosurio Santos Carrion 

Milagros Santos Carrion 

Edith Cooney 

Thomas Sloan 

Eleanor Dunchak 

Aurora Singler 

Nellie Sada 

Hippler and Brown Family 

Anna Louise McLain 

Krohn & Todd Families 

Joni Lawlor 

Mary De Bellis 

Joseph 

Erin Rose 

Fr. Oliver Renaud & Nordu 
Roach 
Ann Van Riper 

Ann Preyzlak & all aborted 
babies 
 Their Parents      Her Parents  

Given By 

Anonymous 

J. Michael & Linda Bass 

Herminia Carrion 

Herminia Carrion 

John Cooney 

Sue & Auggie D’Orazio 

Karen Drought 

Cheryl Gardner 

Robert Hawes 

Robert Hippler 

Michael & Audrey Kean 

Daniel & Margaret Krohn 

John Lawlor 

Dennis & Diane MacDonell 

Jim & Barbara Ross 

Nancy Ryan 

E. Maria Glenn Trollope 

William Van Riper 

Barbara Wells 

John & Monique 
Groothuizen 

Kathryn Splinter 

 

In Honor Of 

Dr. and Mrs. Kevin McAuliffe 

John and Gail Fleming 

Hippler Grandchildren 

Hixson Family 

Sandra Shemwell 

Carmaletta M. Kean 

Sandra Hudson 

Leah Pimentel 

Elaine Dominick 

Mary Myer and Natalia 

Unborn niece and nephew 

Fr. Denis O’Shaugnessy 

Frank P. Laurin 

Margaret Robichaud 

Alan Vogt 

Her Parents 

St. Andrew the Apostle 

Baby Welsh 

Given By 

James & Elizabeth Bolling 

Tom & Melany Fleming 

Robert Hippler 

Maria Hixson 

Kimberly Jackson 

Michael & Audrey Kean 

Audrey & Piper Kebert 

Daniel & Margaret Krohn 

Ann Kugler 

Dennis & Diane MacDonell 

Mark Maclean 

Mary Queen of Heaven 

Karen Laurin Mauritz 

Gerald Robichaud 

Edward Rooney 

Kathryn Splinter 

Frank Stoppa 

Jaclyn Williams 

First Saturday Mass is celebrated in the Chapel of the Women’s Help Center  

on University Boulevard. Rosary begins at 9 AM, Mass follows at 9:30 AM.  

Everyone is welcome! 

2015 Center Statistics 

University:  

Total Visits: 2,701 

Positive Pregnancy Tests: 1,873 

Abortion Minded: 509 

Babies Saved: 349 

Adoptions: 10 

Beaches: 

Total Visits: 291 

Positive Pregnancy Tests: 163 

Abortion Minded: 40 

Babies Saved: 16 

Adoptions: 3 

Samuel Wells: 

         .ŜŎŀƳŜ ƻǇŜǊŀǝƻƴŀƭ ƛƴ hŎǘΦ нлмр  

¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ŦƻƭƭƻǿƛƴƎ ƛƴŘƛǾƛŘǳŀƭǎ ǿƘƻ ǎŜƴǘ ŀ ƎƛƊ 

ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ²ƻƳŜƴΩǎ IŜƭǇ /ŜƴǘŜǊ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ ƻǳǊ ŀƴƴǳŀƭ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ !ǇǇŜŀƭΥ 

Knights of Columbus Councils 

Support WHC 

The Knights of Columbus Archbishop 

Hurley Council #11069 once again 

held their Texas Hold ‘Em for Life pok-

er tournament in support of the 

Women’s Help Center. It was another 

tremendous success, and we appreci-

ate your continued support! 

The Knights of Columbus Bishop W. 

Thomas Larkin Council #4727 recently 

held an appreciation dinner in sup-

port of area nonprofit organizations. 

Women’s Help Center was one of the 

organizations recognized by the 

Knights. Thank you! 

Both events were wonderful. May 

God bless our Knights! 

Karen Aldrich È Greg & Leigh Barbour È Lynn Barwell È Byran Beinkampen È Sam Billoti È Robert & Virginia Chapa È Cathleen Connolly È 

Frances Decker È Michele Dennis È Sandra Engel È Wayne & Linda Fisher È Thomas & Melany Fleming È Cecilia Giesecke È Annette 

Himmelreich È Chris & Maria Hixson È Kimberly Jackson È Jim & Becky Jarboe È Robert Kay È Fr. William Kelly È R.D. & Anne Kendel È 

Stephen & Pamela Kerlin È Steven & Maryann Kidwell È Mary Queen of Heaven K of C #11668 È Msgr. Eugene Kohls È Antony & Alisa 

Kolenc È Joyce Kramzer È Brent & Anne Kugler È Martin & Anna Kuhlman È John Lawlor È Gary & Paulette Longmire È Mark MacLean È 

Karen Mauritz È James & Carole McManus È James & Diane McVety È Internet Commercial Real Estate È Donald & Elaina Moran È D. J. 

Morgen È Fr. Denis O’Shaugnessy È Christine Parks È Ronald & Tamara Renuart È Gerald & Judy Robichaud È Phillip & Marie Rogers È 

Patricia Roloff È Edward Rooney È Thomas Ryan È Frances Smith È Kathryn Splinter È Mary Ann Sullivan È William Van Riper È John & 

Sandra Wilfong È Tyler & Jaclyn Williams 

 

Living the Truth 

With all the turmoil in the world today—violence, economic uncertainty, persecution and crime—it is sometimes hard to perceive the beauty 
and truth that is all around us. The beauty of seeing a parent take their child’s hand before crossing the street. Or watching a grandparent read 
to their grandchild. The beauty of a woman witnessing the living truth of her preborn baby on an ultrasound. Seeing the realization on her face 
that, maybe, just maybe, she can have this baby, because she is already falling in love. Or when a father is brought into the ultrasound room and 
doesn’t say much, but he can’t take his eyes off his baby that he is seeing on the ultrasound screen. We are blessed to see this beauty and truth 
each day at the Women’s Help Center. To be able to work with a young mother and give to her the guidance and support she needs to choose 
life for her baby is wonderful. In the face of the continued secularization of our society, we must remain strong in our belief and conviction that 
ŀƭƭ life is precious. We must remain steadfast and adhere to the truth. 

/ŜƴǘŜǊ ƴƻǘŜǎΥ At the end of 2015 we bid a fond farewell to our Executive Director Patti Sloan. She was both a light and a blessing to the  
Women’s Help Center for many years, and we wish her well in the next chapter of her life.  

Volunteers are still needed at our Samuel Wells center. Areas of opportunity include reception, sidewalk prayer/sign holder and sidewalk advo-
cate. All training is provided. Just a few hours a week would be a tremendous help! 

Finally, I hope you will be able to join us for this year’s Gala for Life celebration and fundraiser on April 21. We are so excited to have Lila Rose as 
our keynote speaker. Lila is an internationally-recognized pro-life speaker and advocate for the preborn. Her message is powerful! You may reg-
ister for the gala by calling 904.398.5143 or by visiting our website at www.whcjax.org. 

~bŀƴŎȅ .ŀǎƘŀƳΣ 9ȄŜŎǳǝǾŜ 5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ 

Building the Wall of Protection 

I’ve often thought that the battle for life is similar to the struggle that Nehemiah faced 
when rebuilding Jerusalem and the temple. The wall of protection for the unborn was 
breached with Roe v. Wade. Since that time the church has strived to rebuild the 
wall. There were some who said it couldn’t be done, just like those whose scorned 
and ridiculed Nehemiah.  But we have seen a steady decline in abortion mills over the 
years and a steady increase in the number of pregnancy centers. As the Women’s 
Help Center has expanded with another location in the Samuel Wells complex behind 
Memorial Hospital, our battle to save innocent life continues.  As Nehemiah made 
progress in rebuilding the wall, the fight intensified. Insults were replaced with 
threats. Likewise, our battle has intensified as we are now positioned next to the larg-
est abortion mill in Jacksonville. Insults have been replaced by threats and false accu-
sations. Just like Nehemiah, we must not back down but continue the fight for life. We 
know the battle is the Lord’s, and that one day soon we will see the Goliath of the 
abortion industry come to an end in Jacksonville and in this nation. Continue to pray, 
support and volunteer for the Women’s Help Center as we continue to rebuild the 
wall to protect the unborn. 

~WƛƳ wŀŘƭƻũΣ .ƻŀǊŘ tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘ 

òIt is the God of heaven who will grant us 
success. We, his servants, shall set about the 

rebuilding.ó Nehemiah 2:20  

The view of the abortion mill across from the Women’s Help Center at Samuel Wells. The abortionist added, 
and then extended, his fence to try and stop us from reaching out to the women going into his mill.  We will 
not be stopped! 


